
The Department for Education are recruiting for
new children’s social care advisory boards!

Has children’s social care
played a role in your life and

are you passionate about
making it better?

NCB are recruiting for two children’s social care advisory
boards who will attend meetings from January 2024 initially
until March 2025. The boards will give young people who

have experience of children’s social care the opportunity to
speak out about their experiences. They will advise the

Department for Education on their plans to reform children’s
social care and play a role in making it better.

Join us and add your voice!

What will you gain?
Get to meet and work with
new people 
Get to share your views and
ideas 
Gain new skills 
Contribute to the reforms to
children’s social care

Who can apply? 
Aged 11-25 who have ever had
a social worker
Living in England 
Willing to take part in 3 in-
person meetings a year in
London
Willing to take part in regular
online meetings 

To apply please complete this application form or email
participation@ncb.org.uk to apply via video/audio or for more

information. 

https://www.ncb.org.uk/what-we-do/involving-children-young-people/recent-projects-children-young-people/children-and-young
mailto:participation@ncb.org.uk

